
Retirement of Mrs. Marosi 

 

After thirty years of highly dedicated service to the University, Mrs. Biliah Moraa Marosi 

retired in December 2015. In her honour, a send-off party was held by the School of 

Computing and Informatics on Friday 11 December 2015 at the Utalii Hotel. 

 

After completing training at the famous Kianda Secretarial College Mrs. Marosi worked 

in private sector before joining the University of Nairobi in 1985. 

 

Starting as Assistant Secretary Grade A in the Department of Animal Physiology, 

through well deserved promotions, Mrs. Marosi rose to Assistant Executive Secretary 

Grade E, initially at the Principal’s Office, CBPS, and since October 2002 at the School of 

Computing and Informatics. 

 

SCI staff paid glowing tribute to Mrs. Marosi who has demonstrated great commitment 

in service delivery to the University, has been an inspiration and a role model to 

younger staff, has been a highly resourceful manager of the School, and consequently 

earned great respect and admiration among staff and students. She will therefore 

remain engraved in the hearts and minds of those who interacted with her over that 

long period of truly dedicated service. 

 

Mrs. Marosi, who was accompanied by her family, thanked the SCI staff for the thirteen 

years they had worked together and having organized the retirement party. 

 

We congratulate Mrs. Marosi for a wonderful career and wish her best in the next phase of 

her life, which we understand will include greenhouse farming. 

 


